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Rachel Tibbetts

From: dcregistration

Sent: 03 September 2023 17:03

To: DC Support

Subject: FW: 23/01233/OUT CDC Arboriculture

From: Iain Osenton <iain.osenton@cherwell-dc.gov.uk> 
Sent: Friday, September 1, 2023 4:54 PM
To: Linda Griffiths <Linda.Griffiths@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk>
Cc: dcregistration <dcregistration@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk>; Planning <Planning@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk>
Subject: 23/01233/OUT CDC Arboriculture

Hi Linda, 

There’s a high number of tree removals proposed, which I accept is primarily adjacent to the highway, and is 
unavoidable in order to implement the desired site access/highway proposals. I also acknowledge the majority of 
trees to be removed are low quality, Category C features when assessed individually. 

A key component to the proposed removals is their mi•ga•on, with a replacement tree strategy key. Are you aware 
if this has been submi•ed? Prior discussions emphasized the importance that, not only does this scheme o•er 
biodiversity mi•ga•on for the removals, but provides signi•cant amenity mi•ga•on par•cularly on the site frontage. 
Su•cient space for the strategy to be implemented is key. 

Kind regards,

Iain Osenton MArborA.
Arboricultural Team Leader 
Environmental services 
Cherwell District Council

Enquiry contact: tree.enquiries@cherwell-dc.gov.uk
Emergency contact: 01295 227001
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